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“Building Partnerships-Building Communities”

From: Jeff Watson
To: Christina Wollman
Subject: BL-09-00027 German
Date: Tuesday, April 26, 2011 8:01:00 AM

BL-09-00027 German
 
 
Christina,
 
Could you please review this application for final approval; legal descriptions
have been provided. Control Click on the hyperlink above (or go to the
attachment tab in EDEN).
 
Thanks,
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
All e-mail sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County e-mail system and may be subject to Public
Disclosure under RCW Chapter 42.56 and is subject to archiving and review by someone other than the
recipient.
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From: Keli Bender
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: German
Date: Monday, April 12, 2010 8:08:18 AM

Good morning Jeff;
This is in regards to the German BLA (BL-09-00027) All conditions set forth in the KRD General
Guidelines have been met, therefore, this application has been approved.  If you need additional
information, please let me know.
Keli
Keli R. Bender
KRD Lands Clerk/RRA
krd.keli@fairpoint.net
(509) 925-6158
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January 28, 2010 
 
 
 
Jeff Watson 
Public Works Department 
411 N. Ruby Street, Suite 2 
Ellensburg, WA 98926 
 
Re: German BL, (BL-09-00027) 
 
Dear Mr. Watson: 
 
After conducting a review of the above named project, I have the following comments: 
 

 All future development must comply with the International Fire Code. 
 Any roads created as a result of this action shall meet the County Road Standards as well as 

International Fire Code requirements. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding fire service features, please contact the Kittitas County Fire 
Marshal’s Office at 509-962-7000. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brenda Larsen 
Fire Marshal 
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